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BROADCASTING: THE CHOICE OF FREQUENCIES FOR MVDS

Thank you for your letter of 8 August about the choice of
frequencies for MVDS. I agree with your proposals, and I am

content with the terms of the draft announcement.

I am copying this reply to the Prime Minister, the Foreign

Secretary, other members of MISC|128 and to Sir Robin Butler.

The Rt Hon Nicholas Ridley, MP
Secretary of State

Department of Trade and Industry
1-19 Victoria Street

LONDON, SW1H







